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Thank you everyone for being such a wonderful, supportive and 
patient group of volunteer managers and coaches. 

Without you, the players would not be playing. 
 

Thank you to all the student volunteers who came out and 
helped when asked to work for their school volunteer hours.  

As always, it is greatly appreciated! 
 

The 2018 soccer registration was amazing and fairly organized.  
The teams worked extremely hard to comply with all 

requirements and deadlines. 
 

In 2018, PCSA had 16 teams in the long-term player 
development program of U7-U12 age, 13 youth teams U13-U18 

age, and 5 senior teams.  All combined for a total of 554 
registered players.  Overall, registration is up since 2017 and I 

hope that we can continue to grow for 2019. 
 

Have a safe and happy holiday with  

family and friends! 

 
 

Leah Scott 
Registrar 
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